
-----Original Message----- 
From: A.N.Podkorytov [mailto:pan@AP1106.spb.edu]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2004 9:30 AM 
To: De Ruyter, Robert R. 
Subject: Maxim Ponomarjov, Reference letter 
 
Professor Rob de Ruyter van Steveninck, 
Chair, Biocomplexity Search Committee 
Indiana University Bloomington, 
Department of Physics, 
Swain West 165 
Email :  deruyter@indiana.edu 
 
 
Subject: Maxim Ponomarjov, Reference letter 
 
 
Dear Professor de Ruyter van Steveninck, 
 
this is a reference letter in support of my former student Maxim Ponomarjov. 
 
I am the Assoc. Professor in the Faculty of Mathematics and Mechanics at 
St-Petersburg State University where the applicant was pursuing his 
undergraduate and the graduate study toward his PhD. 
 
I was responsible for the advanced course of Mathematical Analysis at the 
Mechanics Department. During this course the applicant proved himself as 
an exclusively promising student strongly committed to research, 
teaching. 
 
I remember him as one of the brightest persons that the Mechanics Department 
had at that point. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if further information is needed. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Anatolij Podkorytov 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------
------ 
Podkorytov, Anatolij N. 
Associate professor 
 
Chair of Mathematical Analysis, 
Dept. of Mathematics & Mechanics, 
Sankt-Petersburg State University, 
198504, St. Petersburg 
http://www.math.spbu.ru/user/analysis/members/ 
http://www.math.spbu.ru/user/analysis/members/podkoryt/index.html 
 
E-mails:         pan@pan.usr.pu.ru 
                   pan@AP1106.spb.edu 
 
 
--- 
A.N.Podkorytov (pan@AP1106.spb.edu) 
Tue, 20 Jan 104 17:28 +0300 MSK 


